

ity Cafe' Meal: May 3

Number 18

cambridge@hometownnewsgroup.com

Serving Cambridge For One Hundred Twenty Three Years

Cambridge, Wisconsin 53523

Village Board discusses library expansion

By Anna Phillips Hometown News Correspondent

meeting on Tuesday, April 24.

As the community and economy continues to develop in the village, new and continuing projects meant to better the village County, and they have been in are happening every day.

At this meeting, the library

their plans for a library expan- municipalities through the inter- increased diversity of its offer-

Director Joan Behm and The Cambridge Village trustee Mary Gjermo were in an addition onto the Amundson Board held their most recent attendance to present to the board.

> The library has been in existence since 1978, has been funded by the village and Jefferson their current location since 1990.

They do also receive reim-

library sharing program.

The current plan is to build Center and utilize the space behind the building.

It was stated by the board that it is important for Cambridge to sustain and update the

During this current economy, there is more use of the facility

board was present to discuss bursements for users from other for public and business use and ings is essential.

> Trustee Begley-Korth said that "a good, strong library improves the economy, and this is a proven fact!"